56 Mount Prospect Park

Belfast

BT9 7BG  

Tel (028) 90664111

jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

10 October 2004

Dear Professor Prendergast,

I am writing to you in your capacity as Dean of Graduate Studies, as advised by Professor Ohlmeyer, to enquire about registering for a doctorate by published research in the Department of Modern History.

I graduated from Trinity in 1968 with a B.A degree. My book, Roger Casement: The Black Diaries - With a Study of his Background, Sexuality, and Irish Political Life was published in November 2002. Its production involved two years full time research and writing in which time I took a career break from the civil service, followed by a further two years of concluding the text and preparing it and the photographs for publication. The book was entirely my own original work

I am enclosing some details about the book including a list of reviews so that you can perhaps make a preliminary assessment of its suitability for such a Ph.D. degree. If you feel you would first need to see a copy I can arrange to have one delivered. 

Yours sincerely

Jeffrey Dudgeon

[Answer: No, last one offered was to FSL Lyons.]

